
From: todd mcpherson
To: Rachel Greene
Subject: [External] Royal oak
Date: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 4:05:13 PM

Haven’t we done enough damage to the wild life around royal oak boxwood & speedsville with all
this new construction of warehousing and residential housing all ready taking place . Not to mention
the heavy truck traffic from trade mark and the garbage that comes with more people traffic . So I
would like to say if it matters at all NO to more land clearing on royal oak road Cambridge for
warehouses thanks . Todd mcpherson. Resident of royal oak road 
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